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Nadeem Jan

From: AFGAN, Sher <afgans@who.int>

Sent: Monday, 1 February, 2021 12:49 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: RE: [EXT] FW: Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty

Dear Nadeem Jan 
 
As concerned UCPO has been in tougher times, please deal with the case with reduced degree of penalty without 
compromising the SOPs.  
 

Sher Afgan 
Immunization Officer (WHO) 
|District Emergency Operation Centre Kurram  
|M: (+92-302) 9191797 M: (+92-333) 9191797 
|Email: afgans@who.int, sher.afgan@outlook.com  

 

From: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 11:21 AM 
To: AFGAN, Sher <afgans@who.int> 
Cc: ANWAR, Rizwan <anwarr@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] FW: Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty 

 
Dear Dr. Sher Afgan Sb,  
 
Please find attached explanation response of Mr. Nizam Ud Din, and looking forward for your valuable feedback/ 
comments in this regard.   

 
Regards, 
                                            
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
 
From: Nizam Ud Din [mailto:onizam73@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 27 January, 2021 06:36 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Cc: anwarr@who.int; afgans@who.int; ABBAS, Waseem; KHAN, Faizan 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty 

 
Dear All 
Greeting from Kurram.  
Hope you will fine.  
Please find the attachment explanation letter.  
Regard 
Nizam ud Din 
 
On Tue, 26 Jan 2021, 2:54 pm Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 
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Dear Mr. Nizam Ud Din,  

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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